
 

 

 
         Date: 13 Dec 2023 
 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents 

  

We still have quite a large amount of lost property left over from last week’s Year 6 Camp.  

  

The items are currently laid out in the Year 6 shared area - please see the photos below. 

  

If you recognise any of these items, please encourage your child to collect them and bring them 
home.  

  

The items will also be available during the Year 6 Athletics event on Thursday. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Year 6 Team 

 

 


